
 

Trinity Academy St Peter’s 
“Believe you can. Strive for excellence. Stand proud.” 

School Newsletter 
05 May 2023 

Term dates 

2022/2023 

Closed: Extra Bank Holiday 8 May 

2023 

Closes: 26 May 2023 

Opens: 5 June 2023 

Closes: 21 July 2023 

2023/2024 

Closed: Inset Day 1 September 
2023 

Opens: 4 September 2023 

Closes: 20 October 2023 

Closed: Inset Day 6 November 
2023 

Opens: 7 November 2023 

Closes: 22 December 2023 

Closed: Inset Day 8 January 2024 

Opens: 9 January 2024 

Closes: 9 February 2024 

Opens: 19 February 2024 

Closes: 28 March 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 8 April 2024 

Opens: 9 April 2024 

Closed: May Day 6 May 2024 

Closes: 24 May 2024 

Opens: 3 June 2024 

Closes: 19 July 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 22 July 2024 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

    W/C  01/05/23 

1st Brontë class 100% 

2nd Attenborough class 

98.96% 

3rd Moore class 97.91% 

4th Hawking class 94.90% 

5th Adams class 94.74% 

Well done Brontë 

Class! 

Parents should call the 
office on 01422 831971 to 
report a pupil absent. This 
should be done on the 1st 

day of absence and all 
subsequent days. 

Trinity Academy  

St Peter’s Awards 

 

Attenborough Class - Marli B - for showing a great attitude to 

learning in his phonics group, meaning he has made lots of 
progress. He has been working really hard to learn all his special 
friends and has even been reading green words speedily and 
making words with the sound cards when prompted. This is a 
huge improvement and we are very proud! Well done, Marli!  

Moore Class - Cole S - for being such a polite, caring and kind 

member of Moore class. Even though he is so new to the school 
he is already setting a great example and following our absolutes.  

Hawking Class - Ronnie O - for his excellent effort in English. 

He has been working hard with his handwriting and has been 
trying to improve the quality of his sentences. Miss Gledhill and 
Mrs Hall have really noticed that he has been striving for 
excellence. Keep it up! 

Brontë Class - Finn Lee N - he has had a brilliant week this 

week. He is really focusing on his handwriting and presentation 
at the moment and is also applying his work with Mrs. 
McNamara in his English work. Well done!  

Adams Class - Evie-J S - for her effort over the last few weeks. 

She has shown perseverance and is certainly striving for 
excellence in all the subjects we have been covering. I am very 
proud of her! 

Trinity Academy St. Peter’s 

St Peter’s Avenue, Sowerby 
Bridge, Halifax, HX6 1HB 

PE Dates  

Monday PM - Hawking 

class 

Monday PM - Brontë class 

Swimming 

Tuesday PM - 

Attenborough class 

Friday AM - Adams class 

Friday PM - Moore class 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org                                                                        
Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

Moore Class 

1st - Logan FG 

2nd - Hope F 

3rd - Edie S 

Hawking Class 

1st - Edie B 

2nd - Jayden S 

3rd - Addison S 

Brontë Class 

1st - Charlotte W 

2nd - Ebony S 

3rd - JJ R 

Adams Class 

1st - Nina T 

2nd - Isaac W 

3rd - Millie GB 



  

  

 

  

Other news and reminders this week 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org         

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

King Charles’ Coronation - Street Party 

On Thursday, our PTFG held a Street Party in school to celebrate the coronation of King Charles III that is taking place on 
Saturday 6 May. 

We had a penalty shoot-out on the playground, where things got really competitive. There 
was biscuit decorating, where the children got to be creative with the homemade crown 
biscuits. We had a selfie station where the children had props to really get them into the 
coronation spirit. The children got to also be creative with a colouring station and some jumbo 
chalks. They had so much fun!  

There were cakes aplenty, doughnuts, biscuits and a ton of other sweet treats! The children 
even went home with a patriotic sweet cup. It was really lovely to see the 
children, parents/carers and staff all getting in to the party spirit. 

Thank you to our PTFG for organising the Street Party. You all did an amazing 
job making sure everyone had fun! We appreciate what you do for all of the 
children and parents/carers of TASP. Thank you also to all of the parents/
carers who were able to join us too. We hope you enjoyed yourselves! 

Have a look at 
how much fun we 

had... 

 

Bikeability - Summer Holiday Courses 

We’re pleased to be able to offer a range of Bikeability courses at TASP over the Summer holidays! 

Bikeability aim to help your child with a range of skills on a bike. They start from balance bikes, and move 
through those children who are able to ride and want to learn new skills, to progressing to an introduction to the 
road. Any pupils on Free School Meals will be able to have the course cost refunded if they attend. Please see below the 
courses that will be on offer. 

Learn to Ride courses: A one day course starting on balance bikes and moving onto pedal bikes through a series of games and 
exercises. Suitable for children aged 5-9yrs. Bikes and helmets supplied. They will need a packed lunch and outdoor clothing 
for the day. There are a maximum of 18 child places per course @£11.55 per child. Booking is via Eventbrite and courses will 
be run on Monday 7 & Tuesday 8 August from 10am-3pm. 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/630052051647 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/630057427727 
Bikeability 1: A one day course suitable for pupils that can ride a pedal bike and want to develop skills through a series of 
games and exercises. Suitable for children aged 5-9yrs. Bikes and helmets supplied. They will need a packed lunch and 
outdoor clothing for the day. There are a maximum of 18 child places per course @£11.55 per child. Booking is via Eventbrite 
and this course will be run on Wednesday 9 August from 10am-3pm. 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/630059072647 
Bikeability 1&2: A two day course suitable for pupils that have confident bike skills and are looking at the skills needed with 
an introduction to the road. Suitable for children aged 9-12yrs. Bikes and helmets supplied. They will need a packed lunch and 
outdoor clothing for the day. There are a maximum of 18 child places per course @£11.55 per child. Booking is via Eventbrite 
and this course will be run on Thursday 10 & Friday 11 August from 10am-3pm. 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/630061891077 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2F630052051647&data=05%7C01%7CERiley%40stpeters.trinitymat.org%7C519e001260fe46dd4c3b08db4c764d4d%7Cae3d210892e840b79cfc9b463f21fd37%7C1%7C0%7C638187843215928224%7CUnkn
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2F630057427727&data=05%7C01%7CERiley%40stpeters.trinitymat.org%7C519e001260fe46dd4c3b08db4c764d4d%7Cae3d210892e840b79cfc9b463f21fd37%7C1%7C0%7C638187843215928224%7CUnkn
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2F630059072647&data=05%7C01%7CERiley%40stpeters.trinitymat.org%7C519e001260fe46dd4c3b08db4c764d4d%7Cae3d210892e840b79cfc9b463f21fd37%7C1%7C0%7C638187843215928224%7CUnkn
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2F630061891077&data=05%7C01%7CERiley%40stpeters.trinitymat.org%7C519e001260fe46dd4c3b08db4c764d4d%7Cae3d210892e840b79cfc9b463f21fd37%7C1%7C0%7C638187843215928224%7CUnkn


 

 

  

Other news and reminders this week 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org         

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

Key Dates 

• 9 May - Reception Class Trip to Hesketh Farm Park 

• 11 May - Y3/4 Resilience Workshops (CAMHS) 

• 16 May - Y5/6 Kwik Cricket @RVHS 

• 18 May - Y5/6 Resilience Workshops (CAMHS) 

• 24 May - EYFS & KS1 School Disco 3:30pm—4:30pm 

• 25 May - KS2 School Disco 3:30pm—4:30pm 

• 6 June - Y5/6 Rounders Competition @RVHS 

• 7 June - Voices Together 2023 Concert @The Victoria Theatre 

• 13 June - Y5 Trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

• 14 June - School Uniform Event 

• 20 June - Outdoor Athletics Event @RVHS 

• 23 June - Y3/4 Trip to Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

• 4 July - Y3 Unihoc Event @RVHS 

• 8 July - TASP Summer Fair 

After School Clubs 

• Girls All Sports Club - Mondays 
3:20pm—4:20pm 

• Drama Club - Tuesday 3:20pm—
4:20pm (KS2) 

• Y6 Achieve - Wednesday 3:20pm—
4:20pm 

• Choir - Thursday 3:20pm—4:20pm 
(KS2) 

• Football Club with Halifax Town - 
Friday 3:20pm—4:20pm (KS2) 

Reminder 

School Dinners - Week 1 from Tuesday 9 May (New Menu) 

Facebook  

https://www.facebook.com/TrinityAcadStP 

https://www.facebook.com/

TrinAcadStPetersPTFG 

 

Twitter 

https://twitter.com/TrinityAcadStP 

REMINDER - Attenborough Class Trip 

Don’t forget that all Attenborough class children will be attending a 
school trip to Hesketh Farm Park on Tuesday 9 May. 

Please remember to bring your child to school on time, as the minibus 
will be leaving school at 9am prompt. 

Please send your child with a packed lunch if you have opted to bring one from home. 
Please ensure this is in a plastic/paper bag so that it can be easily disposed of. All other 
children will be supplied with a packed lunch from school. 

Children must wear full uniform on the day, as they are still representing TASP. 

We aim to have the children back to school at approximately 3:45pm, traffic 
dependent. 

REMINDER - Bank Holiday 

Don’t forget that we are CLOSED on 
Monday 8 May for the extra Bank 
Holiday to celebrate the coronation 
of King Charles III. 

We will see you as usual on Tuesday 
9 May. 

School Uniform Event 

At TASP, we are aware of the rising cost of living, and know how expensive it can be to buy your child new school 
uniform. We are also conscious of the impact that buying new clothes has on the environment and, as you know, 
we are part of the Earthshot initiative with Trinity MAT.  

We would like to promote the recycling of uniform where we can, and therefore we will be organising a second-
hand school uniform event on Wednesday 14 June so that parents/carers have the opportunity to receive uniform which is in 
good condition before the next academic year. 

Therefore, can any parents who have uniform at home that their children have grown out of please consider donating this so 
that other parents may benefit from it instead. The PTFG will organise everything by size on the day so that it is easy for you 
to be able to find what you may need. 


